
 
 

Welcome to Third Grade 

 
Welcome to Third Grade at Bridge Valley Elementary! We are looking 

forward to meeting you and we can’t wait to hear about your 

summer!  

In third grade we will be studying many fascinating units. Some of 

those units include Geography, Life Cycles, People and our 

Communities, Economics, and the Solar System. We will also 

continue building on our reading, writing, and math skills. Learning 

cursive writing, multiplication, and division are just a few of the 

awesome aspects of third grade.  

To help prepare for the start of an exciting and challenging year, 

you can find a suggested grade level supply list on the Bridge Valley 

website. Please label all the items with your name and bring them to 

school on the first day.  

We cannot wait to see everyone on the first day of school, Tuesday, 

September 3rd. However, if you want to visit your classroom before, 

you are welcome to come in for the Open House on Thursday, 

August 29th from 11:00 a.m. to 12:30 p.m. Enjoy the rest of your 

summer vacation and once again welcome to third grade.  

We are looking forward to meeting all of you! Don’t forget to keep 

reading and writing. Keep having a wonderful summer!  

 

Sincerely,  

 

Third Grade Team 


